
FAQ n.104931

FAQs:
Datalink, Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:
Datalink: 2020 target is real challenge for Operators, what are the possible derogations
to this target date?

Answer:
Please note that the Operators do not need to notify EASA of datalink exemption. EASA
recommends the Operators to notify their Competent Authorities (from the country of
registration). Also, EASA plans to issue an SIB (Safety Information Bulletin) to recommend the
Operators to indicate their datalink exemption status in their flight plan.
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/104931
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